
Umberto & Mena Saba
7 McMillan Street
HECKENSERG NSW 2168

15 November 2014

Dear Hon. Pru Goward Mp,

Umberto and Mena Saba

Mena Saba

As a resident of the south west Region of sydney, I write to register my strong opposition to the
location of the proposed intermodar freight termínar at Moorebank.

we believe the loglcal place for the lntermodal is the new internat¡onal airport your Government is
building at Badgery's Creek. Here, it wíll be a true lntermodal for road, rail and air run at rts capacity
with room for expansion (which PAC has determined ít cannot do at Moorebank), and will beprofitable from its first day of operaticn.

It will also create new jobs, growth and new major industry at this part of south west sydney,

we urge you to act and make the right decision for the South west Region and the Australian people
- build the new íntermodal at Badgery,s Creek.
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